
 

 
                                                 
  

City to host third public meeting Oct. 4 
on northeast Aurora transportation plan update 

 
AURORA, Colo. – The public is invited to attend an open house in October to hear about the progress on 
an update to a transportation study of Aurora’s northeast area. 

The purpose of the Aurora Northeast Area Transportation Study Refresh is to identify the overall 
transportation network and associated facilities necessary to serve the rapidly developing northeast area of 
the city of Aurora.  

Traffic modeling has been conducted to forecast and better understand future travel demand into the year 
2040 and beyond. Public input regarding needed transportation infrastructure was gathered during the 
study’s first two public meetings, held in November 2017 and June 2018.  

The open house from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. Oct. 4 at the E-470 Public Highway Authority, 22470 E. Sixth 
Parkway, Suite 100, will present the study recommendations for public comment. No formal presentation 
is planned. 

This transportation plan considers the anticipated timeline, magnitude and intensity of likely development 
so sufficient multimodal transportation facilities can be reasonably planned and programmed for 
implementation. Following this public meeting, the final report will be presented for Aurora City Council 
approval. The recommended transportation system plan will become an integral part of the city’s Aurora 
Places comprehensive plan, providing additional detail and specificity on key transportation elements 
throughout northeast Aurora.  

For questions or if you need accommodations to participate, contact Leah Langerman, consultant public 
involvement coordinator, at 720.225.4651 or leah.langerman@deainc.com. 

More information and updates on the study are available at AuroraGov.org/NEATS. 
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